
Dear friends, 

Uptown Chabad is holding minyan services three times a day, 7 days a week, in a local backyard.  
Assembling for prayer services during COVID is a special privilege that comes with serious 
responsibilities.  Praying in a group, speaking loudly, singing, and eating are all activities that pose a 
high risk of virus transmission through contact and through the air.  To keep everyone as safe as 
possible we have been following the guidance from Public Health Ontario and our own member Medical 
Professionals. We have established the following policies for our Minyan. These policies will be 
strictly enforced. 
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You should bring your own Siddur and Chumash from home



not to approach the Torah
recite the blessings from your spot

At no point should women or men gather for any 
purpose inside the home. 

At no point should anyone else be on the deck or inside the home except 
to make use of the restroom.




